From:

Sent:

29 August 2018 18:59

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Housing & Economic Development - Development Plan Document

Mr. Colin Hirst Head of Regeneration and Housing, Ribble Valley Borough Council.

Dear Mr. Hirst,

Re: Housing and Economic Development – Development Plan Document Proposed Additional Housing Sites.

In common with the vast majority of the local population, I am aghast at the prospect of yet more housing being forced upon us to meet what appear to be wholly inappropriate targets, with a complete lack of any planned improvements in infrastructure.

We were originally told that more houses were needed in the area. This was clearly untrue. Several hundred houses later the Council Leader Cllr. Hind is quoted saying we now need more business opportunities to give all these extra people work!

What are you trying to do to the Ribble Valley? Whatever your aim, the effect of the council's irresponsible actions is flooding the valley with people and traffic it simply cannot support.

It is time for the Council to recognise the damage these government requirements are inflicting and convey that message to central government.

We neither need, nor want, any more housing.

Yours sincerely



Sent from my iPad